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UTILITIES ADMINISTRATION 

DATE: 

TO: 

MEMORANDUM NO. 071317 

Thursday, July 13, 2017 

Mark Berman, City Attorney 

THROUGH: A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director 

Fax: (954) 545-7046 

FROM: Maria Loucraft, Utilities Compliance & Efficiency Manager ../(I~ 
SUBJECT: Resolution for $300,000 Grant Agreement Execution - Avondale Stormwater 

The Florida Department of Environmental Protection (FDEP) approved a $300,000 grant for the 
City of Pompano Beach for the construction of the Avondale Neighborhood Stormwater 
Improvements in Pompano Beach. The total construction cost for the project is estimated at 
$3.6 Million dollars, subject to final construction bidding, with the $300,000 grant applicable to 
approximately $600,000 of allowable construction cost. 

Approval for this item is requested to provide for the authorization of the proper City officials to 
execute the agreement between the City of Pompano Beach and FDEP, accepting a 
$300,000.00 grant for the Avondale Neighborhood Stormwater Improvement Project. The 
agreement will be in effect until June 30, 2020. 

This item directly supports City Strategic Plan Quality and Affordable Services Objective 1.6.3 
Complete projects identified in "Stormwater" Masterplan and 1.6.8 Avondale Stormwater 
Project. 

The remaining funding for the construction of the Stormwater Improvements is available in 
account 425-7526-538-65-12 and through agreement with FDEP through the State Revolving 
Fund Program approved on May 9, 2017 resolution number 2017-240. 


